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INTERNET PRIVACY 
 
The Alleghany Highlands School Board is committed to complying with the 

Government Data Collection and Dissemination Practices Act and the Virginia Freedom 
of Information Act. The Alleghany Highlands School Board does not collect unnecessary 
personal information by means of its website, and collects only appropriate personal 
information to the extent necessary to serve its constituents and the community.  

 
 The Alleghany Highlands School Board collects the following information through 
its website: None 
 
 The following information is collected automatically by accessing the website: 
None 
 

Our website does not place any "cookies" on your computer. 
 
 Information collected through the division’s website is used as follows: None 
 
 The Superintendent is responsible for creating and updating, as necessary, an 
internet privacy policy statement. The statement is available of the division’s website in 
a conspicuous manner. 
 
Adopted:  July 1, 2022 
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Legal Refs: Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, § 2.2-3803. 


